

Prescription drug drop boxes have been installed in St. Joseph County!

The goal of these boxes is to decrease the misuse and availability of medications. One way to reduce the oversupply of prescription drugs is through proper disposal. People are advised to dispose of unused/unneeded medications in the drop boxes.

Stop in during the listed times to dispose of your medications properly!

Mishawaka Police Department 200 North Church Street Mishawaka IN 46544 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Memorial Hospital of South Bend 615 N. Michigan St. South Bend, IN 46601 6:00 a.m. - 8:30 p.m.

HOSPITAL.

South Bend Police Department 701 W. Sample St. South Bend IN 46601 574-235-9201

Funding for the South Bend drop box was provided by the Partnership for Education and Prevention of Substance Abuse. For more information, visit www.sjcpepsa.org.

Funding for Mishawaka and Memorial drop boxes was provided by the SAPT Block Grant through FSSA/Division of Mental Health and Addiction granted to the Alcohol & Addictions Resource Center. For more information, please call 574-234-6024 or visit www.aarcinfo.org.